
NEWS FLASH 
Friday 26th May 2023 

 
We would like to wish you all a happy and restful half term 
break.  We look forward to seeing you all back on Monday 5th 
June, for the final, busy and fun filled half term of the year. 
 

SPORTS DAY TIMINGS 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
SPORTS FOR CHAMPIONS CROWDFUNDER 
At Worplesdon everyone believes that children get just one childhood: 
it should be a magical and happy time where education should leave a 
host of positive and deep meaningful memories that last for the rest of 
their lives.  With this in mind, we are delighted to inform you that we 
are hosting an inspirational workshop with Beijing 2021 Winter 
Olympian Callum Deboys which will involve an inspirational speech 
from Callum about the challenges he has overcome to achieve his 

dream, as well as a sports circuit for the children which they can be sponsored for. The money raised will be 
split between school (60%) and Sports for Champions (40%), supporting athletes across the country. Your child 
will bring home further details today, along with a sponsor form however, you may prefer to donate directly via 
our crowdfunding page:  https://www.crowdfunder.co.uk/p/worplesdon. 
 
CONGRATULATIONS 
Congratulation to Oliver and Ellie-May on their massive achievement last weekend.  
They both play football for the district and Saturday was the Southern Counties Cup 
final at Oxford City football stadium.  Both the boys’ and girls’ teams had made it 
through to the final and amazingly after a semi-final and a final, both teams went on 
to win!  This was also the first time that any district had won both the boys’ and girls’ 

competition in the history of the cup 😊.  We are very proud of Oliver and Ellie-May. 
 

BERTIE BOOS’ NEWSFLASH 
Bertie O’B & E-S would like to wish you gorgeous 
human beings big and small a happy May half term.  
 
Take time out to relax, enjoy the outdoors and spend 
some time with family and friends.  Bertie and I will be 
spending time going for long walks with a few 
afternoon naps along the way.  
 
Seeing the sun shine again has been a total joy, remember to stay safe, wear a 

hat, apply some sun cream and drink lots of water to stay hydrated.  
 
See you all in a week’s time. 
 
Bertie and Bertie 

 Date Time 

Infant Sports Day Wednesday 21st June Gates open at 1.00pm for a 1.30pm start 

Junior Sports Day Thursday 29th June Year 5 & 6  
Gates open at 8.40am for a 9.15am start 
Year 3 & 4 
Gates open at 12.30pm for a 1.00pm start 

https://www.crowdfunder.co.uk/p/worplesdon


EARLY BIRDS & NIGHT OWLS 
This week at Night Owls we have celebrated World Turtle Day.  The children have 
been making some turtles out of clay which have turned out really well.  They used 
different tools to help design the patterns on the shells and added layers as well to 
create a 3d effect.  We will leave them to dry out over half-term and then paint 
them the first week back and send them home for you to admire.  The children 
also made turtles out of paper plates and cut up coloured paper squares.  This was 
an independent activity for them, on our tuff tray, to use their imagination.  The 

final craft activity this week was to create a turtle out of wool and 
lollipop sticks, this proved quite tricky with the weaving in and out 
but the children showed real perseverance and stuck at it! 
 
As the weather was so nice this week, we also took the children 
on scavenger hunts around the school.  The children all had a 
worksheet with a list of items to search for such as something 

beginning with the letter p, something smooth, something that makes a 
noise, something you can smell etc. They loved walking around the school 
playgrounds and field trying to be the first to complete their list.  All children 
were given house points upon completion.  
 
Just a reminder that after half term the children will be making bug hotels for 
British Wildlife week.  If your child would like to bring in items such as a box, 
grass, straw, hay, twigs, plastic flowerpots or anything else they could add to 

their hotel in a named bag that would be great.  We will supply some items as well but any extras would be 
greatly appreciated. 
 
We hope you all have a great half term holiday and may the sunshine.  
 

 
 
 
 
 



 


